Robles, Sandra

From: Robles, Sandra

Sent: Monday, June 2, 2025 10:19 AM
To: Robles, Sandra

Subject: FW: 6/9 Council agenda

From: Nadine Isaacs

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2025 6:53 PM

To: Jones, Justin <justinjones@cityofpasadena.net>

Cc: Montgomery, Talor <tmontgomery@cityofpasadena.net>; Washington, Tisha <twashington@cityofpasadena.net>
Subject: HSC Resignation
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Dear Councilmember Jones,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the Pasadena Human Services Commission. It
has been an honor to serve as a Commissioner and Interim Chair, and | am sincerely grateful for the
opportunity to have contributed to such a respected and impactful body.

Throughout my tenure, | have been continually inspired by the dedication and passion of my fellow
commissioners. It has been a privilege to collaborate with such a committed group in service of our
community.

I have recently relocated to the City of Los Angeles and will continue my efforts to advocate for
community well-being.

Thank you again for your confidence in appointing me to this role and for the support extended during my
time on the commission.

Warm regards,

Nadine Isaacs
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